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Negotiations Survey Extension 
On Monday, August 15th, the invitations for the negotiations survey were emailed to all Flight 
Attendants.  Again, we are again happy to see the amount of interest and the level of participation with 
the survey so far.   However, we know that a few of you have experienced problems with receiving the 
invitation link to complete the survey.  In order to ensure that everyone has an opportunity to participate 
in this important part of the negotiations process, the deadline to complete the survey has been extended 
to Thursday, September 1, at 2359 HST.   
Your participation in the survey is very important.  Our negotiating priorities are determined by 
you.  The time you take will make a difference in shaping the future of our careers here at Hawaiian. 
If you have not yet completed your survey please be sure to do so by the deadline of September 1.  If 
you or someone you know has not received the invitation link to complete the survey, please contact one 
of your local officers or email us at AFAcontract2017@halafa.org. 
Email address 
If you should have any questions, comments, or suggestions, you may email us at 
AFAcontract2017@halafa.org 
 
Mahalo from the Negotiating Committee, 
Sharon Soper, Diana Huihui, Ka'imi Lee, Martin Gusman, Jeff Fuke and  
Paula Mastrangelo, AFA Senior Staff Negotiator 


